International Federation of Surveyors Fédération Internationale des Géomètres Internationale Vereinigung der Vermessungsingenieure



To all FIG Members

TACKLING THE GLOBAL CHALLENGES
International Federation of Surveyors

Kalvebod Brygge 31-33 DK-1780 Copenhagen V DENMARK Tel. + 45 3886 1081

E-mail: fig@fig.net Web site: www.fig.net April 2023

Dear Colleagues,

It is a pleasure to invite you to the 46th FIG General Assembly that will take place on 28 May and 1 June 2023 in Orlando, Florida, USA. The General Assembly agenda is available at FIG web site site www.fig.net/organisation/general assembly/agendas and minutes/index.asp

All members are encouraged to participate in person in the General Assembly. This year the General Assembly will take place on-site. The General Assembly will be recorded and will be made available afterwards.

Member association registration for voting

Each association member must appoint one official representative for voting, the latest on **15 May 2023**. Voting will take place online. Please use this google form to submit your official delegate: https://forms.gle/7y4Bwb2t97v35dhL7

If you cannot access the google form, please contact FIG-Director Louise Friis-Hansen to receive the form directly (in .doc format) <u>LFH@fig.net</u>

Eligible to vote are *member associations* (MA) in good standing. This official representative will receive the emails with the link to voting and who will cast the vote on behalf of the association. There will be one voting taking place this year; the election of the host and destination of the FIG Working Week 2027.

We wish to remind Member Associations that only those who have paid all their membership fees up to 31 December 2022 will be allowed to vote at the General Assembly. A list of Member Associations with arrears will be published on the agenda web site **8 May 2023.**

During the Working Week there will be several meetings and activities. Please read more at the conference web site: www.fig.net/fig2023 Please remember to register to the Working Week.

We hope that the various activities including the social events during the Working Week will allow networking and interactions and that these activities will add value to your attendance and provide improved interactions between Members and FIG, in addition to the formal General Assembly sessions. We also encourage you to bring your colleagues to the FIG Working Week, and also if possible help sponsor the participation of Young Surveyors from your organisation.

Kind regards

Diane Dumashie

President

Tel direct: +44-7512323673 (mob) dddpresident@outlook.com

Diane Dumashie